

Genderinfo NEWSLETTER MAY 2015

NEWS

2015-05-01

The Centre's Crossroads of Knowledge: Annual Report of 2014 has now been completed. It is available in both a printed version as well as electronically. See the link below to download the newest version of the Annual Report. Contact julia.benjaminson@gender.uu.se if you would like to order a printed copy.

http://www.gender.uu.se/information/Publikationer/rapporter/

2015-05-08

Congratulations to Renita Sörensdotter who has been offered the temporary lectureship position that was announced in April. Renita will begin her new position at the Centre in August 2015.

2015-05-10

Everyone at the Centre would like to congratulate Jacob Bull who has become a parent for the second time. Welcome to the world baby Asta!

GUEST RESEARCHERS

During May the Centre has had the pleasure of welcoming Özge Altin from Turkey as a new guest researcher. We have also had former visitor, Gabriele Griffin (York, UK) with us during the entire month.

In June we will be welcoming Olga Kuskova back from Russia as well as our regular visiting scholar Kate Scantlebury from the US. Later in the month we will also be able to welcome a brand new face to the Centre, Yasmin Roofi from Pakistan. We look forward to meeting and greeting you all!

UPCOMING EVENTS

2015-05-28

Mattias Lundin, lecturer at Linnéuniversitetet and Andreas Ekblad, first teacher at Värner Rydenskolan. *Homo- and bisexual teachers' different approaches*. 13.15-15.00 in room 13:11, Villavägen 6.

2015-05-29

Welcome to an open seminar on Friday May 29th between 10-12 at the Centre for Gender Research (seminar room 13:11). Ms. Kanako Uzawa, PhD candidate at the Department of Sociology, Political science, and Community planning, University of Tromsö, Norway will be speaking under the title *Urban female Ainu indigeneity: The search for my own identity as a case study within the processes of global Indigenous mobilization.* For abstract and more information please see our website.

http://www.gender.uu.se/information/

2015-06-01

On Monday June 1st a seminar series with focus on the under researched area of Home-based Telework will be held at the Centre for Gender Research. Registration must be done before May 27th. Please see our website for more information.

http://www.gender.uu.se/

THIS FALL

2015-05-20

Speakers and titles for the Thursday seminars and Gender lunches for this fall have been decided. The new program will be available on our website in the beginning of June. http://www.gender.uu.se/

CENTRE FOR GENDER RESEARCH

CROSSROADS OF KNOWLEDGE

WWW.GENDER.UU.SE VILLAVÄGEN 6 BOX 527 571 20 UPPSALA